
Dear Leaseholders, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of the updated pet 

regulations that will take effect on [Effective Date]. These changes aim to ensure a harmonious 

living environment for all residents. 

Updated Pet Regulations: 

• Only [Number] pets are allowed per household. 

• All pets must be registered with the property management. 

• Residents are responsible for cleaning up after their pets in all common areas. 

• Pets must be leashed or contained when outside the unit. 

• Noise regulations must be adhered to, including excessive barking or nuisance behaviors. 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these new regulations. For any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to contact the management office. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Property Management Company] 


